

## STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION



November 16, 1987

The Honorable Frank R. Rothammer 1st Selectman Town Hall 9 Center Street East Granby, Connecticut 06026

Subject: Local Noise Control Regulations

East Granby, Conn.

Dear Mr. Rothammer:

I have reviewed East Granby's zoning amendment concerning noise control as submitted by Attorney Marshall Berger and find it in conformity with our state noise standards. Therefore, pursuant to Section 22a-73(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes I approve East Granby's zoning regulation amendment (Section 30.50.00) entitled "Noise Regulations for All Zones" (copy attached) as adopted by the East Granby Zoning Commission on October 27, 1987.

As you may be aware, we are available to provide East Granby with the loan of sound measuring equipment and instruction in its use. Please contact Mr. Joseph Pulaski of our Noise Control Section at 566-7459 if you need any further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

John W. Anderson Deputy Commissioner

JW:JP:mv
Enclosure

cc: Marshall K. Berger, Jr.